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December 13,2023
CHS Families —

Classes were not held at Comstock High School on Wednesday, December 13,2023 to allow
investigators a chance to survey the scene of last evening’s incident, and to have time to clean the CHS
property where it was needed.

Comstock High School will resume normal operations on Thursday, December 14.

We are grateful that no one was injured Tuesday evening, and first responders are confident that our
high school is not the site of an ongoing threat to students or staff. The Kalamazoo County Sheriff’s
Department will be providing an increased presence in our district throughout the remainder of the
week.

If you have any questions or concerns for your student’s well-being, please reach out to the office staff at
Comstock High School so that we can be of more help.
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